From: Leon Glinsman [

Sent: 04 May 2017 22:55

To: Quigley, Elaine < Elaine. Quigley@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: Re: 28 Chester Terrace

Dear Ms Quigley,

Following upon our conversation this morning, I am writing to formally object to the amended planning application reference the above property, and would respectfully suggest that the air conditioning plant is enclosed in a sealed structure so as to eliminate any noise which would be a considerable nuisance to the residents of Chester Close North.

We have a particular problem here to the rear of Chester Terrace, which is caused by the tall structures and very narrow roads in between Chester Terrace, Chester Close North west side and Chester Close North east side.

Due to the layout of the Terraces mentioned, there is effectively an echo chamber which amplifies any noise even if at rather low level.

The potential problem would be exacerbated when the AC machinery is running continuously during the warmer months when neighbouring residents leave their windows open.

Please assure me that you will bring this matter to the attention of the Committee; hopefully given the nature of the proposals, the plant could be fully enclosed and sound-proofed so that any noise emanating could be reduced to zero or as near as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Leon Glinsman Chairman Chester Close North Residents Association